
Homedale BPA (Business Professionals of America) has been off to a great start in
December. We have had our Regional Competition and day one of three completed to our first
big fundraiser of the year. We had a great turnout for our Regional Competition. Homedale BPA
had a total of 26 kids compete at Parma and 18 going to State in February which is located here
in Boise, Idaho. We are so excited that we had this many participants this year. A special
shoutout and CONGRATULATIONS goes to the following individuals and good luck at State!

Kennedy Kildow- Fundamental Accounting (5th) and Entrepreneurship (2nd)
Emily Taylor- Payroll Accounting (3rd) and Personal FInancial Management (4th)
Lorelei Johnson- Payroll Accounting (5th)
Corey Romriell- Financial Analyst Team (2nd)
Todd Thatcher- Financial Analyst Team (2nd)
Jackie Martinez- Integrated Office Applications (4th)
Juanita Hernandex- Integrated Office Applications (5th)
Anahi Hurtado- Fundamental Spreadsheet Applications (4th)
Rubi Pulido- Fundamental Spreadsheet Applications (5th)
Chris Hernandez- Database Applications (5th)
Miguel Albor- Podcast Production Team (1st) and Entrepreneurship (3rd)
Addison Cussins- Podcast Production Team (1st) and Health Administration Procedures (1st)
Melissa Gonzalez- Podcast Production Team (1st)
Neidy Ramirez- Podcast Production Team (1st)
Kinlee Garrett- Global Marketing Team (1st)
Lexie Heck- Global Marketing Team (1st) and Prepared Speech (2nd)
Sienna Stairs- Ethics and Professionalism (2nd)
Keaton Sorenson- Presentation Individual (3rd)

Our Fundraiser this year is wrapping Christmas gifts. On December 1, 2023 we had our
first day with a great turnout. If you did not make it, we will be having another day on the 20th
and 21st of December from 2pm-6pm. All you have to do is drop off your gifts by the science
wing of the high school, label them with who they are for, and have Santas Elves wrap them for
you! We will provide the wrapping paper, decorations if you’d like, and Christmas labels. Cost
will vary on size, anywhere from $3-$10 or XS to XL size packages. Please reach out with any
questions to kfisher@homedaleschools.org or 641-799-6593. BPA hopes you have a Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year!
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Back Row: Chris, Maxx, Corey, Emily, Rubi, Andrea
Front Row, Juanita, Anahi, Lorelei



Back Row: Chris, Jackie, Rubi, Sienna, Lorelei, Addison, Miguel, Todd, Corey
Front Row: Keaton, Hannah, Kennedy, Neidy, Emily, Kinlee, Anahi, Juanita
Not Pictured: Lexie



Back Row: Chris, Corey, Todd, Maxx, Jackie, Andrea, Sienna, Rubi, Emily, Lorelei Maralyn
Middle Row: Anahi, Juanita, Lainey, Hannah, Miguel, Addison, Brodie
Bottom Row: Lexie, Kinlee, Stella, Kennedy, Neidy, Tayler, Keaton

**All wrote from left to right.


